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Based on the observations contained in the report by the Court of Auditors, the Council called on the
European Parliament to grant discharge to al of the EU institutions in respect of the implementation of
their respective budgets for the financial year 2017.

However, it considered that budget implementation required a series of comments from the Council which
should be fully taken into account by the Commission.

The Council welcomed the fact that the administrative and related expenditure of the EU institutions
remained, as in previous years, free from materia error with an estimated level of error of 0.5 %, which
while being well below the materiality threshold is higher by 0.3 % compared to the Court's findings for
2016 (0.2 %). It noted with satisfaction that no serious weaknesses were identified by the Court in the
supervisory and control systems and in the examined annual activity reports.

The Council took note that, as in previous years, there was a small number of errors relating to staff costs
and some weaknesses in the Office for Administration and Payment of individual entitlements (PMO)
management of family allowances. It called on the Commission to improve its procedures to avoid errors
related to staff expenditure.

The Court did not identify any specific problems concerning the Court of Auditors of the European Union.
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